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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Carson and Associates, Inc., for the 

construction of the Landfill Truck Wash. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$1,647,600.00, which includes a 20% contingency, and 

funding is allocated in the Public Works Solid Waste 

Enterprise Fund and Fleet, Account No. S60A721.    

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will construct a new truck and dozer wash at the 

Little Rock Solid Waste Services facility.  The truck wash is 

essential for maintaining the Solid Waste Fleet Vehicles in 

clean and serviceable condition.  Bid No. 2525 was issued 

and Carson and Associates, Inc., was the lowest, responsive, 

responsible bid meeting specifications of three (3) bids 

received for the project.     

 


